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UNITED STATES
#

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION g - p93
-

5 REGION 11
0, 101 MARIETTA ST,, N.W SUITE 3100 9' I

-* #

%,***** ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303

MAY 2 91980
In Reply Refer To:
RII:WPK
50-413/80-06
50-414/80-06

Duke Power Company
Atta: L. C. Dail, Vice President

Design Engineering
Post Office Box 33189
Charlotte, NC 28242

Centlemen:

Thank you for your letter of May 20, 1980, informing us of steps you have taken
to correct the items of noncomplia' ce concerning activities under NRC Constructionn
Permit No. CPPR-116 brought to your attention in our letter of April 24, 1980.
We will examine your corrective actions and plans du ing subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

f
Charles E. ef,

Reactor Construction and Engineering
Support Branch

cc: D. G. Beam, Project Manager
Post Office Box 223
Clover, SC 29710

J. W. Hampton, Station Manager
Post Office 392,

[ Clover, SC 29710
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